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Trinkle Hollow Hike set for Steele Creek Park 
 

There are parts of the 2,000 acre Steele Creek Park that are remote by most anyone’s measure. Most 
people don’t like to hike into remote areas that they are not familiar with especially by themselves.  
However, sometimes that is where the most beautiful scenery is to enjoy. 
 
On Saturday, August 17th park Naturalist, Don Holt will lead a group of adventurous hikers into Trinkle 
Hollow, one of the more remote areas of the park where few people have trekked. The hike should take 
about two hours.  
 

Anyone wanting to participate needs to bring along water and snacks for the 
hike that will begin at 8:00 AM. Everyone should wear comfortable shoes 
such as athletic shoes, hiking boots, etc.  The hike will take place rain or 
shine. Participants may want to bring a poncho or rain gear if it looks like 
inclement weather.  Children should be accompanied by an adult.  This is a 

great family activity so bring everyone.  Hikers are being asked to meet at Steele 
Creek Park Nature Center located at 80 Lakeshore Drive in Bristol, TN.  There is no charge for 

the hike. 
 
For more information contact Larry McDaniel at 423-989-5616 or e-mail lmcdaniel@bristoltn.org 
To find out more about Steele Creek Park go to www.bristoltn.org 

### 

mailto:lmcdaniel@bristoltn.org
mailto:lmcdaniel@bristoltn.org
http://www.bristoltn.org/

